Mrs. William Linehan, White Swan, Washington.

Dear Mrs. Linehan:

I presume the White Swan Woman's Club program is still on for the date earlier announced, Sept. 26 which is next Monday. It is my recollection that this is to be a teachers' reception at the high school and will start at 8 o'clock.

This is to confirm that I will be there at that time.

My talk will be largely about the origin of White Swan from the Indian days, and about some of the Indian characters identified with it in early times -- Chief White Swan, the Tev. George Waters, Stick Joe, and Klickitat Peter.

If there has been any change in plans for the program, please give me a call. I am at the office, the Yakima Daily Republic, until about 3 p.m. each day and then home in the late afternoons and evenings.

Sincerely

Click Relander